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PRESIDENTS REPORT





�











Welcome to our May meeting.  As you know, this is the month Zonta Burdekin has its change-over so it has been a time for me to reflect on things.





It has been a year of consolidation for our club and though I probably would have liked to have done a bit more, achieved a little more – it was time to look back and take the time to give our club a check over.  With the use of surveys and some strong committee meetings we were able to try and see just what our club and its members wanted and which direction we needed to head in.





Even though we did take a long hard look at ourselves, we also still participated in a variety of activities which I have outlined in my yearly report.





I wish the incoming board lots of success and an enjoyable year.  





Tonight we also welcome Area Director Kelly Stokes to our club.  Welcome Kelly.





More details are now becoming available for the Townsville conference in September.  Registrations are being accepted now!  





This is a great opportunity to attend as we are so close.  You’ll have a wonderful time, meet great people and learn lots!





Enjoy the night.








Margaret.
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Meeting Time:-  


6pm for 6.30start                                                                              





The Club meets on the second Tuesday of each month (except January) 


Kalamia Hotel Ayr








Postal Address


                                                              


PO Box 2204


AYR  Q  4807
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ATTENDANCE





Giovanna Gabiola is our new attendance officer.  Please advise Giovanna by 10am on Monday if you cannot attend the meeting or are unable to stay for the meal.


Giovanna can be contacted on:





4783 3660 (home phone)


4783 2377 (fax) 4783 2777 (work)


0418 186858 (mobile) or via email


jgabiola@bigpond.net.au





Fees: 	Meeting & dinner $20


	Meeting only $5


	Fee if apology received $5


	Fee if no apology made $20





ZONTA BURDEKIN MEETS EVERY SECOND TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH AT THE KALAMIA HOTEL – 6PM FOR A 6.30PM START.





�	     RAFFLE


Tonight:  Beth Hancock





Next month (June): Joan Heatley 














Birthday Celebrations for May!


Have a Happy Birthday


Peta, Jan Hollo and Lyndy


Hope you all enjoy your special day.
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Inaugural District 22 Conference 2009 �Our inaugural District Conference as District 22 will be held in Townsville at Rydges Southbank from 25-27 September 2009. This will be the first opportunity when delegates and members from all Clubs in our District will gather to determine the future direction for our District and also our first District Conference outside of SE Queensland. Don't miss this opportunity. Our District Conference Chairman Ans Van Erp from the Zonta Club of Toowoomba is already planning a great weekend for us all to enjoy. She would also welcome your ideas and input. Ans can be contacted on 0408 181 992 or by � HYPERLINK "http://zontadistrict22.org/cgi-bin/uberscript/mailtovanerpa@gmail.com" �email�








ANNUAL FEES are due by the end of April.


Sandra has emailed an invoice to all members. Please help make the Treasurer’s job easy by ensuring that you get your fees to her. 





FROM THE MANUAL


Ladies on page 114 of the manual there is a list of Zonta International Service projects from 1956-2008.  This is a very interesting read and assures us that the money sent to International is being well spent.  Without the cooperation of all the clubs these projects would not be able to be achieved.








ANZAC DAY





The Club has purchased 2 books featuring female ideals which were presented at the cenotaph (in place of wreath) and are then donated to the local Library.


BIGGEST MORNING TEA.        �





Two Zontians are already involved in organising functions to raise money for this wonderful event. Please feel free to join in one of these events at either The Pantry Door (contact Raelene for details) or at McCathie’s Real Estate (contact Lyndy for more information)























President:  


Margaret Williams


Vice President:


Rita Cranitch


Minutes Secretary:


Judy Scanlon


Correspondence Secretary:


Karen Clarke


Treasurer:


Sandra Roncato


OMC


Rita Cranitch


SOW


Janice Micola


SERVICE


Kathleen Carew


PR&C


Beth Honeycombe














TONIGHTS MEETING IS BEING HELD AT THE HIBISCUS CAFÉ, PARKSIDE MOTEL IN GRAHAM STREET.





CLUB CHANGE OVER





The Club will induct the New Board at the meeting.  Congratulations to all who have taken on a position for the incoming term.  Best wishes and a very big thank you to the outgoing Board for a job well done.


As yet we do not have a Vice President.  In September the club will be arranging to hopefully induct a President Elect to take over from the current President Rita when her term is completed.








Remember Committee Chairs that your annual reports will need to be presented at the May meeting.


                                                       








�TAPPAS EVENING – A TOUCH OF SPAIN





Plans are well on the way for the preparation of this event.  The date is 20 June 2009 at the Ayr Golf Club. Mar your diaries.  Clove Restaurant is catering. 


The committee have some very interesting ideas in mind. 


The proceeds raised from this function will be donated to the orphanage in India.  The Club have promised Dr AJ Rane and Paula that we would assist for three years. Please help make this a successful event if you are able to as this is our last donation.


                                                                    











CONATCT DETAILS


Ladies I have attached a copy of the member contact details this newsletter.  Some of the Ladies have told me that they would like an update.  Please check that your personal details are unchanged.  If there are any changes please let me know and the form will be updated.








 BUDDY SYSTEM:  





Peta Bird		Joan Ruddell


Loreta Blanco	       	Rita Cranitch


Dalma Cambruzzzi    Lyndy McCathie


Kathleen Carew	Ruth Diehm


Karen Clarke	       	Majella Meehan


Pierina Dallecort       	Giovanna Gabiola


MaryAnne Fraser      	Judy Scanlon


Jill Giddy	        	Beth Hancock


Raelene Grantz	 Rosemary Menkens


Joan Heatley	       	Robyn Haller


Jan Hollingsworth     	Sandra Roncato


Beth Honeycombe    	Mary Lynch


Leith Kennedy	 Janice Micola


Margaret Williams     	 Sandi Milani 








Ladies your Buddy list again. Have you made contact with each other recently?








�


To all the mothers in the club, hope you had a very enjoyable and restful day on Sunday.





FROM THE WEB





Australia signs the Optional Protocol





Australia has been recognised and congratulated on the ZI website as a result of the our Government signing the Optional Protocol to the United Nations Convention on the Elimination of all Forms of Discrimination Against Women (CEDAW). As stated by the Minister for the Status of Women, Tanya Plibersek, “Acceding to the Optional Protocol will send a strong message that Australia is serious about promoting gender equality and that we are prepared to be judged by international human rights standards.”





On behalf of all Zontians of District 22, the District Governor has written a message of congratulations.




















